
From: Mike Ervin
To: HRULES Exhibits
Subject: To Oregon Legislatures
Date: Thursday, February 20, 2020 12:10:05 PM

Oregon Senators and Representatives,

We oppose HB4167 (and SB1530), cap and trade proposals that will cause significant
harm to much of Oregon's citizenry. It will be most damaging to Oregon's natural
resource industries, trucking, working Oregonians, Seniors and Veterans by forcing
the increase of fuel prices and home utility costs.
It is a disgrace and contemptible that a proposal of this magnitude is being
rushed/pushed/rammed through with very limited fiscal impact statement data, and no
accountable revenue impact statement. This does not really address the carbon
emissions issue. It is a TAX. 

GIVE OREGONIANS A VOICE!!!!

Thank you for your consideration.

Teresa Ervin 
8015 SE Paulina Hwy.
Prineville, Oregon 97754
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